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Arizona Public Service Company
P.O. Dnx 53999, Station 9012
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Attention: Mr. William F. Conway
Executive Vice President, Nuclear

Dear Mr. Conway:

The NRC has received information regarding the training, testing, and
certification of members of the security force. Specific details of these
issues are contained in an enclosure to this letter.

Please review the enclosure arid provide us a response to the two issues within
30 days. If the information in the enclosure is substantiated, ymr response
should include appropriate corrective actions.

The enclosure to this letter is being withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with the provisions ce 10 CFR 2.790, if your response contains any
privacy or privileged information that you believe should be withheld from
public disclosure, please provide that information in an appropriately marked
enclusure to your letter.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact Mr. Dennis
Schaefer at telephone (510) 975-0244.

Sincerely,

I f, h&f f

Ross A. Scarano, Director
/ Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
Enclosure: As Stated
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